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COVID-19  
Level 3 Protection Measures Update – Single Point of Access 

March 27, 2020 

Our duty is to protect all residents of Gitsegukla especially elders and those with 
pre-existing medical conditions.   

Starting on Saturday, March 28th, the only entrance and exit will be beside the 
Band Office. 

Our Gatekeepers are doing their best to protect Gitsegukla, however there are 
still some people that are not complying with Council’s protection measures and 
some are even putting the Gatekeeper’s lives at risk by forcefully entering the 
community. This is very concerning.  

It is in the best interest of every resident to know who may pose a risk to their 
health and self-isolation efforts.  

Therefore, effective immediately, those who refuse to comply with precautionary 
measures and who forcefully enter the community will have their names 
published and if vehicle occupants refuse to provide their names a description of 
the vehicle and license plate number will be published. 

Monitoring and refusing access to the community is not meant to offend anyone, 
it is to protect our very small, tight knit community from COVID-19.  

All it takes is one infection, don’t be the one responsible for spreading COVID-19 

 

This message is from the Gitsegukla Chief and Council 


